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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 4th September 2015

















			


September:





7th		Y6 Swimming


8th		Y4 Saints Smart School


14th		Y6 Swimming


21st		Y6 Swimming


28th		Y6 Swimming








October:





5th		Y6 Swimming


12th		Y6 Swimming


19th		Y6 Swimming


23rd		End of term








November:





3rd		School re-opens


5th		Individual school photo’s


9th		Y4 Swimming





Welcome back to everyone!





Thank you for all the holiday postcards you sent. We have read them all in assembly and included them in our entrance hall display. If you still have them at home please bring them in (or make one!)





Our school is looking very smart. Y3/Y4 classrooms have been refurbished, the entrance has been redecorated and we hope you like our new sign designed by the children.


A huge thank you to Brian, our caretaker, and the team for all their hard work in getting us so clean. 





A special welcome to all our new children in Reception and to Eden in Y1 and Nancy in Y4.





Dinner Money





All infant children will now receive free school meals. If your child is still on packed lunch but would like to swap to school meals, just let us know in the office.





Junior meals will need to be paid as normal at the start of each week. The cost of a school meal is now £2.20 per day and £11.00 per week.





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 20th July 2015





Congratulations to our Y2 class who had 100% attendance - a great achievement.





It’s encouraging to see such


great punctuality and attendance!



























































Everyone looks very smart in their uniform. Can I remind everyone that the school badge should be worn on the sweatshirt/cardigan or polo shirt. (I know some people are awaiting a uniform order)


For the children’s safety, earrings are not to be worn in school. If your child has recently had their ears pierced please speak with their class teacher.





If you still wish to order uniform then please visit www.uniformeasy.com





Please remember


Fizzy Drinks


Lucozade/Sports drinks


Energy Drinks


Are not allowed in school, including as part of a packed lunch. 





Thank you














Toast





Toast is available every day at a cost of 15p per slice. Please give the money to your child and not the office (to avoid any child going hungry). For the younger children, we recommend putting money for the week in an envelope with your child’s name and class clearly written on the front.





Thank you





The Reading Agency and Libraries present


RECORD BREAKERS





The Summer Reading Challenge 2015 will be finishing very soon.





Children need to return their 6 library books to their library by Friday 11th September in order to achieve their certificate and medal. Children who have been successful in completing the Challenge will be presented with their certificate and medal by The Mayor of St Helens at special presentation ceremonies in late September/early October.
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